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ENERGY CENTER (617) 452 5000 x2232

October 21, 1982

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director
Regional Office I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Docket No. 50-223
Facility License No. R-125

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In accordance with Section 6.6, subsection 5 or the
Technical Specifications for the University of Lowell Reactor,
we are submitting herewith 2 copies of the Operating Report
for the period ending June 30, 1982

Very ly yours,

h

Thomas Wallace
Nuclear Reactor Supervisor
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